
 

 

March 22, 2024 

 

LEGAL NOTICE  

The Town of Wakefield, through its Department of Public Works is requesting sealed bids for the 
following project: 

C#2024-01 – “2024 Roadway Improvements”.  Forms of bids and specifications may be obtained at the 
Engineering Division - Department of Public Works, 1st floor, Town Hall, One Lafayette Street, 
Wakefield, MA 01880 on or after 03/22/2024 for a non-refundable fee of $20, via mail for a non-
refundable fee of $50 or requests can be made via email to: marie.smith@wakefield.ma.us for electronic 
documents at no cost. MassDOT prequalification of contractors with the class of work as, Highway 
Construction, for the project with an estimated value of $2,350,000 will be required.  Sealed bids will be 
publicly opened and read at the Town Hall, 1st Floor @ 10:00 am on 04/12/2024.  Any questions or 
concerns must be received no later than 7 days prior to the bid opening to Tim Wilson (781-246-6309) or 
via email. 

 

The Director of Public Works reserves the right to reject any and all bids if, in his sole judgement, the 
best interest of the Town of Wakefield would be served by so doing. 

 

Joseph P. Conway 

Director of Public Works 
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